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Press Release
July 3, 2001

Erik Heilborn appointed new Head of International Carrier

Erik Heilborn, President and CEO of Telenordia, has been appointed the new Head of the Telia International Carrier business area. He will take over his new position on September 1. Erik Heilborn succeeds Lars Rydin, who has requested to have a more operative and market-based position as Deputy Head of the business area. 

Erik Heilborn, born 1962, holds a Master’s Degree in Engineering and has held a number of positions at Telenordia since 1995. He has been Sales Manager, with responsibility for building up a unit for international carrier business, Vice President of Sales, and President and CEO since 1999.

Heilborn serves on the board of the Association of the Swedish IT and Telecom Industry and is Chairman of Telerådet, an advisory council in the telecommunications field.

As Head of the International Carrier business area and Senior Vice President, Erik Heilborn will be a member of Telia Group Management.

_________________________________________

For further information journalists can contact:

Telia’s Press Office, phone +46 8 713 58 30

Telia is the leading Nordic communications company challenging technology to liberate you in life and business. In 2000, Telia’s sales totalled SEK 54,064 million and the number of employees was 29,868.

Telia is quoted on the A-list of the Stockholm Stock Exchange.
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